
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
18 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 10 Information Evening Tuesday 24th September 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm  
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Key Stage 4 Parents’ Information Evening on Tuesday 
24 September, from 5:00pm till 6:00pm. 
 
Year 10 is a pivotal year for students as they begin their studies in their chosen qualifications 
and lay the groundwork for their future academic success. This evening is designed to equip 
you with the tools and knowledge to support your child as they embark on their journey 
towards public examinations in Year 11. 
 
The evening will begin with a talk in the hall that will provide an overview of the Key Stage 4 
curriculum and assessment, key dates, and information about how we support your child at 
school and how you can support them at home. Following this, small group sessions in 
classrooms will cover study habits and routines and provide an opportunity for questions and 
answers. 
 
We strongly encourage your attendance at this event and kindly request that you complete 
the link attached to this letter. Your presence will be greatly valued and contribute 
significantly to your child's academic journey. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs. M.Mc Auley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


